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MEMO   
 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council 
Thru: 
From: 

Brad Corcoran, City Manager 
Kelly K. Stultz, AICP, Director 

Subject: Recommendation to Award Contract – Holland Street 
Date: February 17, 2012 

 
 
In October, 2010, a grant agreement was executed with the North Carolina Department of 
Commerce so that the City of Eden could receive Community Development Block Grant 
assistance for the improvement of the Holland Street Area in the amount of $850,000.   
The bids for the installation of the water lines were opened on February 16, 2012, at 2:00 
p.m.  We received confirmation from the consulting engineers of the validity of the bids and 
recommend that you award the contract to Yates Construction. 
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